CITY OF CALLENDER – SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
March 25, 2025
 
Mayor Pro Tem N. Martens opened the public hearing for proposed property tax request for FY  2025-2026.  Present were: J. Frey, N. Martens, G. Pallos, J, Jondle and T. Dugan.  There were no written comments from the public and no one made any comments during the public hearing.  Motion by G. Pallos, Second by J. Jondle to close the public hearing at 6:02PM. All Ayes. MC.
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